
From: Rachel Perlman <rperlman@mit.edu>  Date: Wednesday, May 10, 2017 at 1:41 
PM   To: Rebecca Fowler <rfowler@mit.edu>  Subject: simmons waste audit link to share 
  
Dining Hall Waste Audit! At Simmons 
Interested in knowing what happens behind the scenes of a campus dining hall? 
Come join us in learning more about how much trash, recycling, and food waste is 
generated in MIT's dining halls. 
  
Sign up required: https://goo.gl/forms/q7v3RqPMBSHuOV7q1 
When: Thursday May 18, 2-4pm 
Where:  Simmons Dormitory 
  
We will be providing all the safety equipment needed for the audit (tyvek suits, gloves, 
as well as goggles and masks if you want). 
Questions, concerns, comments: email Rachel Perlman at rperlman@mit.edu 
  
  
-- 
Rachel Perlman  PhD Student | Institute for Data, Systems, and Society  Massachusetts Institute 
of Technology 
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